
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 November 2022 

  The signage for the tram extension to Newhaven has been 

installed in English only, despite a previous commitment 

(council questions, November 2021) to consider bilingual 

Gaelic/English signage, and despite council policy 

(Edinburgh Council Gaelic Plan) that bilingual signage 

should be considered when new signage is installed.  

Question (1) What was the additional cost of installing bilingual signage 

along the tram extension route? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why was this ruled out? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) When was the decision made to install monolingual 

signage? 

Answer (3)  

   

 
 


